
                                                       
 
 
December 8, 2021 
 
Ramie Dare 
Sunnydale Block 6 Housing Partnership 
1256 Market St. 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
 
Re: 242 Hahn/290 Malosi St gas service and main, PM 35098623 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dare: 
 
This is to notify you of the final acceptance by PG&E of the gas facilities you 
installed under the applicant-installed provisions of PG&E's extension rules for the above 
referenced project.  
 
The final "walk through" and review of inspection records has been completed. PG&E accepted 
ownership when the applicant-installed gas service and main pipe were pressurized on 10/26/21. 
 
With final acceptance by PG&E of this applicant-installed system, PG&E has assumed 
ownership and responsibility for all maintenance and operation of the system. Your 
warranty to PG&E, covers the cost of any repairs to the service trench for two years 
and to the gas service facilities for one year beginning as of 10/26/21. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 415-695-3681. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Jackanich 
Industrial Power Engineer 
 
 


